## **FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL**



Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3JA

22nd November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Reception Christmas Performance**

The Reception Christmas Performance this year is called 'The Nursery Rhyme Nativity'. There will be two performances; one on **Tuesday 3rd December at 2.15pm** and the other on **Wednesday 4th December at 9.30am.** Both shows will be in the upper hall.

We no longer issue tickets for events, instead, we ask you to book seats using our on-line booking system. Please log on to <a href="www.fairlands.parentseveningsystem.co.uk">www.fairlands.parentseveningsystem.co.uk</a> from mid-day on Sunday 24<sup>th</sup> November and select your tickets. Initially you will be restricted to 4 seats, which can be split across both performances if you wish. Should you require more tickets, you will need to log back into the system from mid-day on **Monday 2nd December** when the remaining seats will be released.

Please note that younger siblings are welcome to accompany you to the performances. However, should they become distressed, we ask politely that you take them into the library area outside the hall so the performance is not disturbed.

After the 2.15pm performance, children will return to class and will be available to collect at normal pick up time of 3.15pm.

We are usually able to provide costumes for all children. However, if we do require any additional items, a request will be sent home.

We look forward to seeing you.

Mrs Suzie Pilgrim
Deputy Headteacher Lower Phase